
  

 
 
 
Dear Educators, 
 

UA-EACC is pleased to announce the 2025-2026 Fine Arts Center School Series designed 
to offer high quality performances that engage, explore and inspire! Dedicated to 
providing meaningful experiences for enrichment through the arts, UA-EACC is offering 
your school the opportunity to reserve seats for two theatrical performances scheduled 
in the Fine Arts Center this school year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Thursday, November 6, 2025        Wednesday, February 25, 2026 
                       10:00 a.m.                                                        10:00 a.m. 
 

Seating for each performance is arranged on a first-come, first-served basis. We 
recommend your school make reservations early to guarantee availability. Admission for 
School Series performances is $5 per person (students, teachers, chaperones). Full 
payment is required 10 days prior to the date of the performance. 
 

To reserve seats for a performance, please complete the enclosed School Series 
Reservation Form. Please make copies of the form as needed and complete a separate 
form for each performance. To the extent possible, coordinate your attendance with 
other educators at your school. Submit completed forms via fax to 870-633-7222 or 
email to njones@eacc.edu.  For more information, contact Niki Jones, Arts Center 
Manager at 870-633-4480, ext. 352 or njones@eacc.edu.  
 

Don’t miss this opportunity to see your students delight in the magic of live arts 
performances! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Lindsay Midkiff         
Associate Vice President for Public Relations and Community Programs 
University of Arkansas-East Arkansas Community College 

mailto:njones@eacc.edu

